WRITTEN PUBLIC COMMENTS

SHORT-TERM
VACATION RENTAL
PROGRAM AD-HOC
COMMITTEE
MEETING

JUNE 4, 2020

Lori Lorett

From:

Sent: To: Subject:	Thursday, June 04, 2020 12:38 PM Lori Lorett RE: Short term Ad Hoc meeting at 4:00pm today	
•		
	message originated outside of the City of La Quinta. Please use proper judgement and caution when opening links or responding to requests for information.	ng
Lori,		
Sorry, I would lik	e to as one question	
Why couldn't we	cy allow any Ad hoc meetings when we needed them most March1st – May 30 th ? short term home owners and short term rental managers provide some feedback and have a d of the city completely cutting all of us out of all discussions?	
	have loved to have a discussion and be heard. Most of us want to be good partners and you cusrespectful WHY would you do this?	ıt us
I think we deserv	e an answer or at least a response.	
Thank you.		
Sincerely,		
David Dinnel		